A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Tri City Rural Fire Protection District #4, Douglas County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025, will be held at the at 140 S. Old Pacific Hwy, Myrtle Creek, OR.					
The meeting will take place on May 06, 2024, at 7:00 pm.						
The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public on the budget.  This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. Any person may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee.
A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 27th, 2024, at 140 S. Old Pacific Hwy, Myrtle Creek, Oregon between the hours of 7:30am and 4:00pm. This meeting notice will also be posted on our website:  www.tcrf4.org
If you need special accommodations, please contact us at 541-863-6871 at your earliest convenience. 
